
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Sent: 5/10/2021 7:50 PM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

05/10/2021 

MRS Viviene Stewart 
51 / 30 - Apartment Moore RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 

RE: DA2021/1620 - 31 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096 

I would like to state my strong objection to the application by 
Harbord Hotel to make changes to their upper levels to accommodate more seating and to allow for outdoor 
entertainment. The noise factor will certainly impact on my living areas and the extra traffic that will be 
generated will impact on an already extremely busy area which is already way too busy I have witnessed 
many near accidents from people trying to negotiate their way to the beach. I therefore lodge this formal 
objection to any further redevelopment to Harbord Hotel 
Viviene Stewart 

51/30 Moore Rd Freshwater NSW 2096 

2021/700575


